
From: Gemma Lockett < >  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:47 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: Support for rezoning application 

 

Dear Galiano LTC,  

 

I’m writing this to express my support for application reference number 

PLRZ20240003.  I think this rezoning we be great for Galiano for several reasons.  We 

need people to offer services to support construction on Galiano, and currently there are 

very few properties zoned appropriately to run these businesses. This site is ideally 

located adjacent to land which is zoned for forestry, and land that is used for utilities, and 

therefor would only minimally impact a few neighbouring homes. A cidery would be a 

welcomed addition to Galiano and would be a benefit to both locals and tourist. This 

rezoning could potentially create many jobs and help to boost our local economy. 

Rezoning this lot to allow these uses makes great sense for our community and has no 

downside that i can see whatsoever. Please approve this application. 

 

Thank you and kind regards, 

 

Gemma Lockett 

. 

 


